
 
 August 31, 2021 

 
    Marlboro Twp. Historical Society 

PO Box 275 
Hartville, OH 44632 

OHRAB Grant Program 
Mr. Fred Previts 
c/o The Ohio History Connection State Archive 
800 E. 17th Ave. 
Columbus, OH 43211 
 
Dear Mr. Previts,  
 
The Marlboro Twp. Historical Society (MTHS) is the grateful recipient of 2021 support from the 
Ohio History Record Advisory Board (OHRAB). Thank you! 
 
With this grant, the MTHS has purchased an Epson Perfection V850 Pro Scanner, a Toshiba Canvio 
Advance 4TB Portable External Hard drive, and a Silicon Power Rugged Portable Hard Drive Armor 
A60 case. Additional archival supplies have not yet been purchased. 
 
Volunteer, Jennifer Rice, has attended a webinar, ‘Ohio Memory Partner Webinar: Archival 
Organization Basics & Digital Curation,’ organized part of the collection currently in storage, set 
up the scanner and loaded the software. A total of 6.5 matching hours have been completed.  
 
Based on volunteer availability, more extensive work sorting, organizing and scanning of 
archives will begin October 1, 2021. Access to archives will be made possible through the Ohio 
Memory Project.   This project is expected to be 100% complete on or before December 31, 
2021.  
 
In appreciation for your support, public recognition was made on social media on May 10, 2021. 
A screen shot of that recognition is attached for you. We appreciate your support and look 
forward to the successful completion of this project! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Vondea Sheaffer 
President 
Marlboro Twp. Historical Society 
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